
Eric L. Johnson
Director of Special Education

May 10, 2024

Dear Parent/Guardian,

This is a reminder for Extended School Year Services (ESY) if you received notification

that your child has qualified for ESY Services delivered at Frazier Elementary School.

Mrs. Blaney will be assigned as the teacher and will provide ESY services at the

following time/dates: Monday-Thursday 9:00 am - 2:00 pm June 3rd, 4th, 5th, 6th, 10th,

11th, 12th, 13th. The district will be closed on Fridays during the summer. Lunch will be

provided. Please contact the Special Education Office for any questions or concerns.

724-736-9507 Ext. 128

Sincerely,

Eric L. Johnson


